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QUES ~=CEIVED

[
Jorge Rodriguez Castaneda, Director General

de Normas y Sistemas de Difusion
Av. Eugenia No, 197 1-Piso

Col. Vertiz Narvarte

Del. Benito Juarez

03600 Mexico, Mexico, D F.

Dear Mr. Castaneda:

[ am writing in reference to the unauthorized operation of XHTNA, channel 214A, in Tijuana,
BN. Our letter of November 6, 2000 requested a resolution to the problem of interference caused
by this Tijuana station. To date we have yet to receive a response to this request. We have
attached a history of the correspondences between our respective Administrations. Based on
recent contact from our US licensees, the XHTNA station continues to cause severe destructive
interference to KPFK in Los Angeles, CA in addition to the violation of the IF separation spacing
to channel 268C in San Diego. This unauthorized operation of XHTNA, is in direct violation of
the terms of the USA-Mexico FM Broadcast Agreement as in addition to the interference it

causes, its operation was never officially notified by your Administration for the Commission’s
evaluation.

The Commission requests that the operation of XHTNA immediately cease operation at this

unauthorized site until an appropriate resolution to the destructive interference it is causing can be
developed.

Please contact us as soon as possible so that this matter can be resolved with all due haste. Thank
you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Richard B. Engelman
Chief, Planning and Negotiations Division
International Bureau



